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	Madam President,
	The Kyrgyz delegation welcomes the delegation of Honduras and thanks for presentation of its national report. We note with appreciation considerable steps taken by Honduras in strengthening its legislative and policy mechanisms in the advancement of human rights. My delegation also upholds country’s measures to guarantee the protection and promotion of children’s rights. In particular, we commend steps taken by Honduras to ensure birth registration by opening a several new branches of the National Registry Office in 2018. 
	Taking into account the abovementioned achievements, we would like to recommend to Honduras the following: 
-  to continue its work to ensure birth registration across the country, especially in border and indigenous areas. 
- to further strengthen mechanisms at the national level to prevent and protect all victims of domestic violence.
	Madam President,
	In conclusion, we wish Honduras every success with the review. 
	
Thank you for attention.
